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 “Your Honour, our next recipient is Mrs. Wolodymyra Luczkiw  of 
Toronto:
 
Wolodymyra Luczkiw has been a dedicated volunteer in the 
Canadian Ukrainian community for over 50 years.  Wolodymyra is 
very proud of her Ukrainian heritage and has spent many years with 
the Ukrainian Canadian Research and Documentation Centre and 
the Ukraine Heritage Museum.  She believes strongly that history 
needs to be remembered and preserved for future generations. In 
her community, Wolodymyra is known for her warmth and 
compassion to both the people she works with and those she cares 
for.  She approaches everything she does with a true sense of 
dedication and diligence and is a gift to all who know her.
 
Your Honour, Wolodymyra Luczkiw


